Summer Food Service Program During Unanticipated School Closures
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Were you a SFSP Sponsor in 2018 or 2019?


Yes


No


You can complete a 2020 SFSP application in NEO and add approved sites for meal service during unanticipated school closings. Any site that was previously approved as open or enrolled area eligible in 2018, 2019 or in 2020 can operate. If eligible, new sites can be added. 


Was a partner SFSP Sponsor operating in your service area?


Yes


Contact the sponsor to coordinate services. SFAs can apply to become SFSP Sponsors and feed at approved sites in the area. 


No


Work with neighboring organizations to find additional resources. 


Meals are served at approved sites. Meals are able to be taken offsite. Proper meal counting still must take place. 


Are any schools in your district 50% or more free and reduced?


Yes


You can apply to operate the SFSP. Contact Child Nutrition at Maine Department of Education to apply. 


No


Based on the Census Map, is your school or proposed emergency feeding location in a pink, qualifying area? https://www.fns.usda.gov/areaeligibility 



Yes



Contact Child Nutrition at Maine Department of Education to confirm eligibility and start the application process. 



No



Child Nutrition Contacts at Maine Department of Education – Walter Beesley walter.beesley@maine.gov and Adriane Ackroyd adriane.ackroyd@maine.gov 
